
 

   No./235/of 98, 
Office of the Deputy 
Engineer, 
MIDC, Dam sub division, 
MAHAD. 

Date :-29/04/1998. 

To, 

Kitec Industries(India) Ltd., 
C-18/11, Jeevan Beema Nagar, 
Boriwali(West) Mumbai.  

Subject :- Supply of Kitec composite pipes.-- 
   Performance certificate. 

Ref.    :- Your letter No.27/MIDC/640 dated 24/04/98. 

The Kitec composite pipeline provided by you 

in our circle office building at Mahad. The performance 

of same is satisfactory and till to day there is not any 

maintenance problem for the same. 

This is as per your letter under reference please. 

Thanking you,    Yours Faithfully 

(P.J.Rane), 
Deputy Engineer, 
MIDC, Dam sub division, 

MAHAD. 
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